
Bethel Park Music Booster Executive Board Meeting 
April 13th, 2021 

The meeting was called to order at by Janice Brusoski at 7:01pm. 

President’s Report 
Janice spent some time talking through the picnic celebration event. She mentioned that we want to 
have chaperones, decorating, video, activities, food, and equipment as “committees” to run the event. 
Parents will not be invited to the event to avoid the larger gathering. There will be a form to sign up to 
volunteer for this event (as well as the Memorial Day event) if someone wants to come. 

We have our General meeting next week and will vote on officer positions as well as suggest any new 
eboard chairs. 

Director’s Report: Mr. Thompson, Mrs. Glover and Mr. Kuczawa 
Mr. Thompson said the municipality is proceeding with the Memorial Day parade including the 
ceremony that happens, meaning we need to begin planning that event with chaperones, water bottles, 
etc. Due to the physicality of the parade and the lack of conditioning, we should hydrate the band 
before and after and provide a snack. We would like to make sure we collect senior materials after 
memorial day as that is the final event. They will march in full uniform. 

We will be hosting a 9-12 music department celebratory picnic in place of the banquet. During this time 
typical things will be passed out to seniors and music members on Friday June 4th in the late 
afternoon/evening at Silent Grove Park at South Park. Times TBA. The event will need to be planned as a 
collective music department gathering. They are also planning a 10-12 trip to PNC Park to see the Pirates 
play, with details forthcoming. 

Other Items: 
Musical Support 
Janice mentioned that gift sales for the musical will end tonight (4/13/2021) at midnight. Discussed the 
logistics behind flowers and best wishes as well as coordinating a team of people to distribute the items 
the weekend of the musical. 

Senior Night 
An idea was proposed to ask for baby photos from all seniors, not just marching band seniors. The 
directors will discuss and come up with a recommendation, and if needed Jon will adjust the form and 
post on social media outlets. These will be implemented into the picnic celebration. 

Spring Trip 
Lisa talked about the prospective trip to the Pirates game for 10-12 graders (who would typically go on 
the trip). We have put in a fully refundable deposit. First choice is 4:05pm on Saturday, second is 1:00pm 
on Sunday. The entire trip will hinge upon county/MLB attendance guidelines at that time. We are also 
looking at multiple transportation options. We would need chaperones for the event. 



Yearbook 
Janice asked about presales for the yearbook. We would set as a goal to have it ready a few weeks after 
the final event. 

New Business 
Joe Bell mentioned that the nominating committee would like an email going out to all active 
membership. Jon will send that email out. They would like the voting to happen at the beginning of the 
general meeting. 

Adjournment 
Meeting was adjourned by Janice Brusoski at 7:59pm. 

Respectfully submitted by: Jon Lloyd, Secretary 
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